
WORCESTER FEDERAL CONTRACT TOWER.
WORCESTER REGIONAL AIRPORT

18 COPPAGE DRIVE
WORCESTER, MA 01603

ISSUED:  April 4, 2008 EFFECTIVE:  May 14, 2008

WORCESTER TOWER LETTER TO AIRMEN NO.  08-2

SUBJECT:  Worcester Regional Airport (ORH) Non-Movement Areas

CANCELLATION:  This Letter to Airmen cancels Worcester Tower Letter to Airmen 
Number 06-2.  Worcester Tower Letter to Airmen 08-2 is cancelled on May 13, 2010.

The purpose of this letter is to depict non-movement areas on the Worcester Regional Airport. 
Non-movement areas are the ramps and apron areas not under the jurisdiction of air traffic 
control.  Operation on non-movement areas is the sole responsibility of the aircraft or vehicle 
operator.  

All taxiways at the Worcester Regional Airport are considered movement areas.  During the 
hours of operation, approval from Worcester Tower personnel must be obtained prior to users 
leaving the non-movement areas onto a taxiway.

Please direct any written inquiries or information requests concerning the subject matter of this 
Letter To Airmen to me or, via telephone (508) 755-6083.

Allan R. Turmelle
Air Traffic Manager, Worcester FCT




